Our Ref: 70.2025.4.1 — D25/166325
Your Ref:

Enquiries to:  Mr Chris Parlane

6 August 2025

Ms R Hitchin

Rowe Group

Level 3, 369 Newcastle Street

NORTHBRIDGE WA 6003 Email: Robyn.Hitchin@rowegroup.com.au

Dear Ms Hitchin

Re: Proposed Local Development Plan - Kennedy Bay Stage 1 (Amended) and Stage 2
- Lot 3025 Tidal Drive, Port Kennedy

| refer to your request on 21st March 2025 to update the previously approved Local
Development Plan for the abovementioned Kennedy Bay subdivision, dated 14 November
2024.

The proposed modifications to the Local Development Plan are considered suitable, and have
been approved in accordance with clause 52(1)(a) of the deemed provisions of the Planning
and Development (Local Planning Schemes) Regulations 2015.

Attached is a signed copy of the approved Local Development Plan.

Should you have any enquiries with respect to this advice, please contact Mr Chris Parlane on
9528 0305 or via Chris.Parlane@rockingham.wa.gov.au.

Yours faithfully

MIKE ROSS
MANAGER STATUTORY PLANNING

cc. Mr Reyne Dial
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